
 

 

9 June 2003 

 

Members of the INTOSAI Working Group on Environmental Auditing: 

 
Please find attached for your reading pleasure and consideration, the binder of 
materials for our WGEA meeting which will be held in Warsaw, Poland from 23-28 
June 2003.  
 
It will include a welcome reception on the evening of 23 June, seminars on 24-25 June, 
and a business segment on 26-27 June. An environmental/cultural excursion will take 
place on 28 June. 
 
We are grateful to the SAI of Poland for their generous offer to host this event on such 
short notice. I am looking forward to an enjoyable and productive meeting. 
 
Please note that a representative from the Supreme Chamber of Control will greet you 
at the airport and will direct you to the taxi stand or city buses if you have provided your 
flight information in advance. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Johanne Gélinas 
Associate Chair of the INTOSAI WGEA 
 


